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WEST VIRGINIA CODE: §29-5A-24
§29-5A-24. Rules governing contestants and matches.

(a) The commission shall propose rules for legislative approval in accordance with the
provisions of §29A-3-1 et seq. of this code.

(b) The commission shall propose such rules to regulate professional and semiprofessional
boxers, professional or amateur mixed martial artists, professional and semiprofessional
boxing matches and exhibitions and professional or amateur mixed martial arts matches and
exhibitions: Provided, That for professional boxers and boxing matches and exhibitions, the
commission rules shall comply with the current unified rules of boxing as adopted by the
Association of Boxing Commissions; for professional mixed martial artists and mixed martial
arts matches and exhibitions, the commission rules shall comply with the current unified
rules of mixed martial arts as adopted by the Association of Boxing Commissions; for
amateur boxers and boxing matches or exhibitions, the commission rules shall comply with
the amateur rules for boxing as adopted by the Association of Boxing Commissions, U.S.A.
Boxing, the International Boxing Association, or any other appropriate governing or
sanctioning body recognized and accepted by the commission; and for amateur mixed
martial artists and mixed martial arts matches or exhibitions, the commission rules shall
comply with the current unified rules of mixed martial arts as recommended and/or adopted
by the Association of Boxing Commissions. For full contact boxing and other boxing events
that follow nontraditional rules, rules guaranteeing the safety of the participants and the fair
and honest conducting of the matches or exhibitions are authorized.

(c) The commission shall propose separate rules for amateur boxers and amateur boxing,
sparring matches and exhibitions as follows:

Rules which comply with the requirements of the rules recommended or adopted by the
Association of Boxing Commissions, U.S.A. Boxing, the International Boxing Association, or
any other appropriate governing or sanctioning body recognized and accepted by the
commission to the extent that any boxer complying with them will be eligible to participate
in any state, nationally, or internationally sanctioned boxing match.WV Le
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